
Canceled  
 

In light of the recent COVID-19 situation.  Department of Human Services has asked that all 

non-essential travel end immediately.  We are also limiting face to face visits unless absolutely 

necessary, i.e.  required by law and no exception granted, emergent for health & safety of a 

client.   

 

Therefore, as Wisconsin has been declared in a state of public health emergency, we will be 

canceling Thursday April 23rd, ADRC Advisory Committee Meeting.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Jan Krueger 
ADRC Director 
P.O. Box 405 
428 Underwood Avenue 
Montello, WI  53949 
855-440-ADRC   Resource Center 
(608) 297-3183 
(608) 297-8718  fax 

 

The ADRC provides information and assistance to older and disabled adults, their friends, family, 
caregivers and the general public.  They can assist by providing options available to meet personal 

situations.   

Our website is www.adrcmarquette.org -you can get some great 

information there. 
 

http://www.adrcmarquette.org/

